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REFERENCE:

Subject:,Open-ended  intergovernmental  working  group  on transnational  corporations

and  other  business  enterprises  with  respect  to human  rights  (OEIGWG).  Fourth

session,  15-19  0ctober  2018,  Geneva,  Palais  des  Nations,  Room  XX

The  Office  of  the  United  Nations  High  Commissioner  for  Human  Rights  (OHC:HR)  presents  its

compliments  to all  Permanent  and  Observer  Missions  to the  United  Nations  Office  and  has the

honour  to inform  delegations  that  the foiuth  session  of  the open-ended  intergovernmental

working  group  on transnational  corporations  and other  business  enterprises  with  respect  to

human  rights  (Human  Rights  Council  Resolution  AfHRC/RES/26/9)  will  be held  from  15-19
October  2018  in  Room  XX,  Palais  des Nations,  Geneva.

Preliminary  information  pertaining  to the  fourth  session,  including:

- the  zero  draft  legally  binding  instrument  to regulate,  in  international  human  rights  law,

the  activities  of  transnational  corporations  and  other  business  enterprises;

the  zero  draft  optional  protocol  to  the  zero  draft  legally  binding  instrument;

the  non-exhaustive  list  of  documents  consulted  during  the  preparation  of  the  zero  draft
instrument;

the provisionalagendaforthefourthsession(A/HRC/RES/WG.16/4/1);

instructions  for  accreditation  and  organization  of  side  events

can  be found  at:

https://www.ohcbr.org/EN/HRBodies/HRC/WGTransCorp/Session4/Pages/Session4.aspx.

Additional  relevant  documentation  will  be  made  available  as soon  as possible.

For  any  further  details,  please  contact  the  Secretariat  by  phone  at +41 22 917  9104  or  by  email

at igwg-tncs@ohchr.org.

The  Office  of  the  United  Nations  High  Commissioner  for  Human  Rights  avails  itself  of  this

opportunity  to renew  to the  Permanent  and  Observer  Missions  to the  United  Nations  Office  the

assurance  of  its  highest  considerations.
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